
NETL-COORDINATED WORKING GROUP 
PROVIDES INFORMATION, RESOURCES 
TO CONNECT ENERGY COMMUNITIES 
WITH FEDERAL ASSISTANCE 
The one-stop-shop website provides centralized, easy-to-navigate 
tools and resources to ensure no community is left behind in the 
energy transition.

Over the past two years, the Interagency Working Group on Coal and 
Power Plant Communities and Economic Revitalization has worked on 
providing a one-stop-shop to make it easier for energy communities 
to access and apply for federal assistance through its website, 
energycommunities.gov. 

Some resources at the website include:

•	Technical assistance —A database of federal technical assistance 
programs that help communities that do not have the capacity  
to plan, apply for, manage and implement grants. 

•	Eligibility maps — The Inflation Reduction Act includes several tax 
credits for which organizations in eligible energy communities  
can apply.

•	Funding clearinghouse — a curated set of aligned funding opportunities 
are listed in a searchable database covering 11 agencies sponsored 
by the American Rescue Plan, Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, Inflation 
Reduction Act and annual appropriations.
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